From: Lloyd Lentz

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: 695 Grand Ave CUP, variances, Support of appeal file# 21-289-699
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 6:02:11 PM

Please hear the residents and citizens of St. Paul as we reiterate.

- The proposed design at 695 Grand Ave is TOO BIG, and out of scale. As evidenced by the
prior work done over years by neighbors and the city to define what does work. This project

is only exceptions to that.
- The proposed design is NOT AFFORDABLE HOUSING.

Thank you.
Lloyd Lentz
692 Summit Ave, St Paul, MN 55105
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